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Christmas Festival Committee Member List

From DAVID SCARPINO <dscarpino@aol.com>
Date Mon 1/27/2025 4:13 PM
To  DeputyClerk <DeputyClerk@bristolri.gov>; Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact your IT
Department

The following members will remain in the committee in 2025.
Tanya Kieron

Joseph Kaleb

William Grapentine

Kevin Deeb

Thanks Dave

Sent from my iPhone



Bristol Christmas Festival Committee
The following members have expressed their desire to resign from the committee.
David Scarpino

Laura Scarpino

Lori Cruz

Natalie Huffman
Sheila Konis

Dana Mederios

Jenn Mancieri
Theresa Woodmanse
Kevin White

Chris Manchester
Anthony Morettini
Danielle Hill

Jane Viscolosi

Patti Hunt

Denielle Emans
Maggi Nicolettii
Sandy McGee
Jeanne VanVleck
Ruthie Lombardi
Michelle Serbst
Michael Rielly

Sean Rielly

Patricia Ferrick

Brian Morrissette
Paula Morrissette
Paul Volaro

Annette Campbell
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Fw: Bristol Christmas Festival Committee

From Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>
Date Tue 1/21/2025 12:00 PM
To  DeputyClerk <DeputyClerk@bristolri.gov>

0 1 attachment (15 KB)

Resignation List.docx;
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From: David Scarpino <dscarpino@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 3:39:44 PM

To: Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>

Cc: sweeneyforcouncil@gmail.com <sweeneyforcouncil@gmail.com>; Icbc36@aol.com <Icbc36@aol.com>
Subject: Bristol Christmas Festival Committee

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt,
contact your IT Department

Melissa, At a duly held committee meeting last evening the committee acted on 2 final pieces of
business. The first was to accept member resignations and the second was to appoint a Chair
to finish out the term of the current Chair. Attached is a list of said resignations and the minutes
will reflect their acceptance. We also cleaned up names of members who resigned over the last
year and whose names still appear as well as members who have not fulfilled their membership
obligations consistent with committee bylaws. Laura Scarpino will post the minutes when
completed for the official record, but | wanted to communicate the business of our final meeting.
In order to facilitate an orderly transition, the committee chose Tanya Kieron to become the
interim Chair until the next elections which are slated for March of 2026.

Tanta has the longest institutional memory and worked with the town in the final stages of this
year's Grand lllumination. She has also served as Chair in prior periods. She will work with the
town to agree on a future of the committee and scope of work.

As | have said many times before, it has been a great honor to be the face of the committee and
to work with an amazing group of volunteers. | thank each of you for your support and advice
over the last 5 years. | hope to have the opportunity to address the council on February 5th.
Dave



